Debra Thompson

From: Adele See <asee@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 11:59 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mandatory masking

Mandatory Masking needed to start weeks ago, now we are experiencing community spread. Please help
keep our community safe and healthy, make masking mandatory.

We just returned from medical appointments in Seattle. Everyone we encountered wore a mask, including
grocery store staff, restaurant employees and the general public.

Let's get on board before it's too late.

Sincerely,

Adele See Rosvold

Sent from my iPad



